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Comment - Please do not expand Medicaid in Virginia. Acceptance of Federal Funds is always a trap. 
Accepting Federal Funds may sound good and may appear to be a good thing at first, but the end game 
is that John Q. Citizen is always left paying the bill via increased taxes. I see Mr. John Q. Citizen as a 
man with a terrible burden that is costing John his job, his home, lowering his standard of living, his 
health, and in the end poor old John just gives up and dies because he no longer has a will to live. 
John's last view out of his hospital is one of people screaming for bigger handouts. John settles back in 
a chair and thinks as he breaths his last. "well, I worked as hard as I could, there just were not enough 
workers like myself to support the 'give-me people' defined as those who want free health care, free 
food, free shelter, free living spaces, free education, free clothing, free transportation, free phones, and 
the list goes on and on and on and on and on.....
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